
Parent Information Session: 
Occupational Therapist 

We are delighted to extend a warm invitation to 
Marian families to attend an informative session 
hosted by occupational therapist, Helen Cooper 
from Gymworks OT. This session is designed to 
provide valuable insights into the role of 
occupational therapy in your child’s development 
and education. Join us as we explore how 
occupational therapy can support your child’s 
growth, enhance their learning experience, and 
address any challenges they may face. Helen will be 
available to answer any questions you may have 
and offer practical tips for fostering your child’s 
development both at school and at home. We 
believe that by working together, we can create a 
nurturing environment where every child can thrive. 
We look forward to seeing you there!

Please RSVP though the form linked below: 

https://forms.office.com/r/ZqCNsgDY96

PRE-KINDERGARTEN –

YEAR 2

Thursday 23rd May

1.45 pm – 3.00 pm

@ Marian Library

Afternoon tea 

will be provided 

“One School
Family Community”

https://forms.office.com/r/ZqCNsgDY96
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